
This November, Illinois voters will have the chance to update our 
state’s constitution to allow lower tax rates for low and moderate incomes and higher 
tax rates for the wealthiest among us. 

Right now, taxes in Illinois fall too heavily on working-class families to the benefit of the 
wealthy, while still not providing enough revenue for basic services. This has pushed 
up property taxes and forced harmful cuts to education, health care, infrastructure and 
public safety.

With this constitutional amendment, we will be able to ensure the wealthy in Illinois pay 
their fair share of taxes, while keeping taxes the same or even lowering them for 97% of 
residents. Passing the fair tax will help Illinois balance the budget, and invest in health 
care and education, without raising middle-class taxes.

Your union encourages you to vote yes on the fair tax amendment on the ballot this 
November.

VOTE ‘YES’
FOR FAIR TAXES IN ILLINOIS

YES!VOTE  ‘         ’
FAIR TAX AMENDMENT

ON THE

AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM ILLINOIS AFL-CIO

 For more information, contact Illinois AFL-CIO at 217-544-4014 or visit
www.aflcio.org.


